MALACANAN PALACE
MANILA

MESSAGE

My warmest greetings to the Bankers Institute of the Philippines, Inc.
(BAIPHIL) as it holds its Induction Ceremonies.

I highly commend the commitment of BAIPHIL to support the banking
industry by advocating good governance and enhancing the sector’s
capability through continuing education, research and information
exchange. I also laud its indispensable role in increasing the efficiency
and uniformity in accounting, auditing and operational procedures
among banks.

May this occasion inspire your new set of leaders to strengthen the
reputation of your institute in the Asia-Pacific Region, which is known
for its competence, integrity, teamwork and innovation. I trust that you
will further develop the knowledge and expertise of our Filipino bankers
by promoting active and dynamic collaboration among your members as
you course through new frontiers of digital transformation and
sustainability.

Rest assured that this administration is committed in implementing
programs and policies that will enhance and empower your capacities as
keepers and managers of financial resources. Let us continue working
together to realize our nation’s potential as we secure a sustainable and
progressive future for all.

I wish you a successful and prosperous event.
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